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25th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Nursery and Reception visit at school from Harrogate Birds of Prey 
 
This half term we have focused our Novel Study on ‘Owl Babies’ by Martin Waddell and Patrick 
Benson. The visit from Harrogate Birds of Prey will bring our novel to a close by giving the children 
real life experience of the owls. 
 
Please note we will not be reading the end of the story until after this session as the children are 
currently persuading the mummy owl to return. 
 
The visit is on Tuesday 6th November at 1.30pm and the cost of this will be met by school. 
 
There will be an opportunity for your child to have their picture taken with the birds and the cost of 
this is £1.00.  If you would like your child to be included in this, please complete the slip below and 
return it to school together with your payment. 
 
If you child does not normally attend Nursery on a Tuesday afternoon but you would like them to 
participate, the cost of the extra session will be £10.50.  Please speak to Mrs Brett if you would like 
your child to attend Nursery for this extra session.  
 
Photograph payments must be received by Monday 5th November. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Adamson & Mrs Brett 
 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Harrogate Birds of Prey Visit 

 
I give permission for ________________________________to have their photograph taken by 
Harrogate Birds of Prey. 
 
I enclose payment of £1.00 cash  
 
 
Signed ______________________________________ Date: _________________________ 
 

  
 


